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Interchange Closure at I-70 & IL 127  

    Greenville, Illinois 
  

The Illinois Department of Transportation today announced there will be periodic daytime 
closures of the I-70 interchange ramps at IL 127, Exit 45, in Greenville beginning Wednesday, 
May 16, 2018, weather permitting.  These closures are necessary to complete drainage 
improvements and paving of the interchange ramps.   
 
During the closures, a marked detour will be in place directing I-70 westbound motorists to 
Greenville via exit 52 at Mulberry Grove and I-70 eastbound motorists to Greenville via exit 41.  
The ramps in one direction will be opened before the ramps in the other direction are closed 
(i.e., eastbound ramps will be opened before the westbound ramps are closed).  These 
interchange improvements are expected to be completed by June 1, 2018.  If you drive through 
the work zone, please stay alert and use extra caution. 
  
The Contractor on this project is The Kilian Corporation of Mascoutah, Illinois. 
 
Follow our Twitter page to find details on other construction projects in IDOT’s District 8. 

Updates on the impacts to traffic are available at http://stl-traffic.org. 
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